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To the Committee: 

 

As a long time property manager and owner of rental homes, I understand that 

screening fees must be reasonable and I only charge enough to cover my costs.  

This bill would allow cities, like Eugene, to limit our ability to meet basic costs of 

doing business.  My screening company charges for every applicant submitted and 

charges for returning fees to applicants that were not screened.  We already limited 

in charging fees and I strongly urge you to remove this barrier to doing business. 

 

Violet Wilson 


